Clutton Primary School Station Rd Clutton Bristol BS39 5RA



Tel/Fax: 01761 452510 office@cluttonschool.com www.cluttonschool.com

Headteacher: Miss Elizabeth Ennew

'Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools' Partnership'

24th April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Before Easter, the children in Orinoco Class sat some assessment tests, the results of which have been used to inform our planning for teaching and learning for the final two terms. The tests showed us that there are some gaps in the children's grammar learning and therefore, we have decided to send out a short weekly grammar homework to complete in order to prepare the children well for their transition to the next year group. It should only take about ten minutes. The homework will be set on a Thursday and will need to be handed in by the following Tuesday. Your child may replace one of the Doodlemaths or Readtheory sessions or choose to do it in addition.